
 

 

Appendix 4: Neighbour representations 
 
 

Stakeholder Objection/Support/Comment (summarised) Response 

Neighbour 
representations  

Comments/objections have been received in 
relation to scale of the proposed building (Berol 
Yard) in relation to Berol House.  

As set out in in section 6.6 the proposal is on a site 
suitable for a tall building and the design having 
been reviewed by the QRP is considered to be high 
quality.   

Comments of support have been received in 
relation to the proposed development helping to 
make Tottenham more of a destination location 
within London and contribution to the 
redevelopment of Ashley Road. Neighbour 
representations also welcome the addition of 
high quality retail and office floorspace to create 
a more vibrant atmosphere in the area.  

Noted.   

 


